
City Wide Clean Up Scheduled for Archer City 
 
The annual City Wide Clean Up for the City of Archer City is scheduled for Monday,  
April 13th through Saturday, April 18th from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. daily. THE 
COLLECTION CENTER WILL NOT BE OPEN ON SUNDAY AND CITIZENS WILL 
NOT HAVE ASSISTANCE UNLOADING THEIR ITEMS! IT IS SELF-SERVICE 
ONLY THIS YEAR FOR THE PROTECTION OF CITY EMPLOYEES. 
 
Citizens of Archer City may bring their household junk to the Citizens Collection Center 
located at 223 N. Sycamore in Archer City (across from the downtown water tower). 
Items excluded are: tires, batteries, oil, oil filters, paint, antifreeze, appliances with 
refrigerants, bricks, concrete, rock and dirt. Brush will be accepted at the usual site 
behind the City Park. 
 
There will be no charge during this cleanup campaign; however, this service is available 
to Archer City citizens only.  Citizens must bring proof of Archer City residency such as 
an Archer City water bill stub or drivers license with an Archer City address.  The City 
encourages all citizens of Archer City to take advantage of this opportunity to clean up 
our town.   
 
For more information please contact City Hall at 574-4570 
 


